
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL STATE PROJECT NO. 083-0116N 

MIDDLETOWN, CONNECTICUT SPECIAL INSPECTION AND MATERIAL TESTING SERVICES 

OCTOBER 15, 2019 FOR NEW MIDDLE SCHOOL 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

MIDDLETOWN, CONNECTICUT 

Sealed proposals, addressed to the Supervisor of Purchases, City of Middletown, Room 112, Municipal Building, Middletown, 

Connecticut, 06457 will be received until Tuesday October 29, 2019 by 3:00 pm for the following: 

STATE PROJECT NO. 083-0116N 

SPECIAL INSPECTION AND MATERIAL TESTING SERVICES 

FOR WOODROW WILSON MIDDLE SCHOOL PHASE 2 

CITY OF MIDDLETOWN 

The City of Middletown is seeking to engage a qualified firm provider to provide comprehensive Special Inspection and 
Material Testing services for the design and construction of the Woodrow Wilson Middle School Phase 2 project in 

Middletown, Connecticut.  

The City of Middletown has engaged a Construction Manager to serve as Constructor and the Construction Manager will be 

“At Risk.” This is a PLA project. 

Proposal documents may be obtained free of charge from SmartBidNet at 

https://secure.smartinsight.co/#/PublicBidProject/469846  Proposal Documents can be mailed to interested parties upon 

request. 

The City of Middletown reserves the right to waive any defect in any proposal and reserves the right to reject any or all 

proposals or any part thereof.  Proposals, amendments to or withdrawals of proposals received after the time set for the 

receipt of proposals will not be considered. 

All proposals are subject to and must comply with the equal opportunity and non-discriminatory provisions set forth in the 

Affirmative Action Plan of the City of Middletown. 

Date:  10/15/2019 Donna L. Imme, CPPB 

Middletown, Connecticut Supervisor of Purchases 


